
June 15, 1994 

James W. Garrett 
914 Orchard Ave. 
Moscow, ID 83843 

Jeff Yeo 
Taylor Ranch Wilderness Field Station 
HC 83 
Cascade, ID 83611 

Dear Jeff, 

I am writing to cancel our reservations for June 29 - July 6. 

Following consultation with David Bennett, I have decided to 
attempt redd location and excavation on the St. Joe River. 

The boys and I attempted to locate redds in upper Big Creek 
last week with little success. We found only one false redd 
on Jacob's Ladder Creek and none in Lick, Big, Belvediere or 
Beaver creeks. With little money left in the budget, we 
decided to attempt sampling on the St. Joe and try to find 
redds in unentered drainages. 

Needless to say, Danny and Nicholas are quite disappointed 
in not being able to visit Taylor Ranch. 

Our best to your family and Tim. I hope your summer is going 
well and we'll see you in the fall. 

Sincerely, 

James W. Garrett 
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